
 

 

Georgetown, 
Local Centre upgrades  

In late 2021, City of Newcastle engaged with community members and businesses in 

Georgetown to understand what locals love about the centre and what needs improving. 

These are some of the things they told us... 
 

Improve the look and feel of the area, pedestrian safety, access and connectivity, and add 
more street trees, furniture, and comfort. Locals also expressed that small businesses are an 
asset to the Georgetown community.   

That creating public space that sustains a small and connected community and village 
atmosphere, as well as encourages occupancy by locally owned businesses and services, is 
important.  

The draft design plans will include greenspace, street trees and gardens to beautify the 
streetscape and shopfronts, and maintaining footpaths to increase accessibility and pedestrian 
safety.  

 


